
 

 
 

together with… 

 

 

 

 

We need your help and support 
this Christmas. 

 

Once again The Grange School is partnering up 

with the Food Bank in Daventry, care of Vineyard 

Community Church to help and support local 

people and families in times of real need this 

Christmas. 

Along with many organisations, churches, families 

and individuals, we are asking if you would be 

willing to donate just one item from the shopping 

list to produce a Christmas Food Hamper.  

Each Christmas Food Hamper will provide all of 

the essential ingredients needed to help make this 

Christmas special and each class will be asked to 

produce one hamper.   

Many items listed will already be in your kitchen 

cupboards, just make sure when donating any items 

they have long ‘use by’ dates or when you next go 

shopping just add an extra item to your normal 

food shop. This list makes up one complete 

Christmas hamper.   

All items will need to be in school by Monday 3rd 

December.  

Thank you for your kind generosity and for helping 

make this Christmas a special time for local people 

and families in need.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


